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Kenya Science Campus Nursery School received the Faculty and Students from School of 
Teaching and Learning, Western Carolina University, USA to benchmark on Teacher 
Development Programmes. They identified Kenya Science Campus to be part of Teacher 
Training in Elementary Education. They were three staff and six students. Prof. Paul A. Odundo, 
Chairman Department of Educational Communication and Technology hosted the event. The 
programme is meant to cover the other parts of Kenya as well. 

  



 

  



 

  

Students from Western Carolina University taking the little young ones through one of the 
lessons meant for Kenya Science Campus, Nursery School Teacher 

 


